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Llond's Register of %himﬁng,u“/ |

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
OSUNES 15th August, 1947.

Dear S81r,
8.8, "RIA DE EL FIRROI®

T preturn herewith two coples of each of the plans,
forwarded with your letter of the 7th June, 1947, of Decks
and Shell fxpansion snd Profile and Decks in connectlon with
the classification with this Soclety of the above ship, and
have to state that the scentlings and errangements as shown
are such as could be arproved, provided they be verified -
please sec my letter of the 9th ultimo.

As, however, the scantlings of the strong beams at
the hatch ends shown on the Froflle and Deck plan 4o not
acree with those indicated on the plan of Midship Sectioni.

ra

you should ascertain which are corroct and report particu
to this Office for record.

It 1s assumed that open floors, in accordance with the
uidship Sectlon, are fittel between the sollid floors shown on

the Shell Expansion and tank top plan, but thils should also
be confirmed.

The remaining copy of each of the plans 1s belng
retained for record,

Yours faithfully,

|

Secratarys

© 2020

Lloyd's Register
ogGation

Fs Larrucea, Faq.,
NARCELONA




